
We are always looking at ways to communicate 

to users how pathology works: the type of bottle 

and how many days you will need to wait for a 

test result etc.  Over the years pathology has 

gotten more and more complex, with now over 

3500 requestable tests.  If you have any                                    

questions on our website, we are always looking 

for feedback to make it better…. 
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        We are delighted to report that, from the week                   
commencing 6/3/23, we have an out-sourced supply of 

FIT kits and can now supply 30 per request. 
 

Please order these as necessary, and try to avoid                               
stock-piling. 

 

Please be aware - the tubes do expire, and                       
expired samples will be rejected 

 

Did you know that Eastern Pathology Alliance 
has a website? 
 

www.easternpathologyalliance.nhs.uk 
 
 

A wealth of information is available for you,                    
including, but not limited to:- 
 

 Turnaround times 
 Tube requirements 
 Reference intervals 
 

There are also user manuals for each of our departments 
where you can view information such as:- 
 

 How to package and transport samples 
 How to request tests 
 Information about referred tests 
 How to requests Add-on tests 
 Information about results and guidance  
 Useful leaflets 
 Opening hours and locations 
 Info on careers & training within EPA 
 How to raise a complaint or compliment 
 Frequently asked questions 

EPA WEBSITE... 

Diane Murley 

EPA Network Quality Manager 

URINE DIPSTICK TESTING FOR UTI 

We wish to thank everyone who took the time to complete the 2022 User 
survey.  Although we only received 41 responses, a very small number 
considering the number of users of our services, the responses we received 
have been useful for helping us to assess our current services and to plan improvements.  
 

Overall our services scored well for service provision and for the quality of clinical advice provided.  No significant service issues 
were highlighted, however, there were a number of useful comments that will help us focus on areas where improvements can be 
made.   Where the comments did not relate specifically to EPA services, we have sent this information to the managers in relevant 
departments for them to use for their own service improvements. 
 

It was disappointing to find out that 75% of the respondents were not aware of the new EPA website so we are hoping the article in 
this newsletter will explain more about the site so you can make use of this resource in the future. We have also used the website to  

provide a more detailed report of the user survey.  
 

Further details of the survey results and our plans to address the comments raised will 

shortly be available on our website: https://www.easternpathologyalliance.nhs.uk 
 

Although the response to our survey was low, hopefully we have been able to 
demonstrate that we value your opinions and we will work with you to make 
improvements to the EPA services. 

FIT KITS 

FEEDBACK FROM THE 2022 EPA USER SURVEY 

The “gold standard” for the diagnosis of urinary tract infection (UTI) is 

culture, which requires 18-24 hours before a result is available.   

Microscopy or dipstick testing often provides preliminary information 

in appropriate patient groups, e.g. Dipstick testing is not suitable for 

catheterised patients or those >65 yrs old. 

Further information can be found at:  

https://www.nice.org.uk/guidance/conditions-and-diseases/

urological-conditions/urinarytract-infection 

mailto:julie.kahler@nnuh.nhs.uk?subject=NEWSLETTER
mailto:caroline.read@nnuh.nhs.uk?subject=NEWSLETTER
http://www.easternpathologyalliance.nhs.uk
http://www.easternpathologyalliance.nhs.uk
https://www.easternpathologyalliance.nhs.uk
https://www.nice.org.uk/guidance/conditions-and-diseases/urological-conditions/urinarytract-infection
https://www.nice.org.uk/guidance/conditions-and-diseases/urological-conditions/urinarytract-infection


www.easternpathologyalliance.nhs.uk 

Norfolk & Norwich University Hospital, Level 1, East Block 
Colney Lane, Norwich, Norfolk, NR4 7UY 

EPA_Norfolk 

http://www.easternpathologyalliance.nhs.uk

